
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 2020 
 
 
Dear Ash Class 
 
 
After enjoying the wonderful video from Mrs Reene last week, we are now delighted to 
present you with another story time, this time with Mrs Evans, your other Ash Class 
teacher.  
 
 
Watch the video via this link https://youtu.be/EizKOuJWcFY  
 
 
If you have not yet done so, please call the school to book your September teacher 
meeting ahead of the new term starting.  
 
 
Many thanks,  
 
 
Mrs Evans and Mrs Reene 
 

https://youtu.be/EizKOuJWcFY

